All former staff & students are warmly invited to the Extraordinary Life Sciences Reunion Great Hall, Strand, King's College London Saturday 10th June 2006

To mark the closure of BSc degrees in Biological Sciences Zoology), Botany, Environmental (Biology, Sciences. Health. Microbiology, Environmental £ the Dept Biochemistry, KCL Alumni Office & Queen Elizabeth College Association are organising a reunion to commemorate & celebrate many decades of successes of staff & students of these disciplines at Chelsea, King's, & QEC. Tickets cost £20.

10.30	Meet for coffee/tea & intermingle
11.45	Welcome by Professor Rick Trainor , KCL Principal
12.00	Speaker: Professor Keith Gull CBE FRS,
	Sir William Dunn School of Pathology,
	University of Oxford (ex QEC Microbiology)
	"Microbes & Microbiology - from Household
Science to Bioterrorism - Old & Emerging Diseases"	
13.00	Buffet lunch
14.30	Speaker: Dr Geoff Watts , Science journalist,
	Currently presenter of Leading Edge on BBC Radio

"Unnatural Selections: Science & Choice"

15.30 Strawberry Tea on the Terrace (£8)
Student Union Bar - World Cup TV (free)
Tours of college (free)

(ex KCL Zoology)

16.00 QECA AGM

Further information and application forms will be circulated April 2006 by the King's College London Alumni (KCLA) Office to those on their database. If you are not on that (i.e. you do not receive *In Touch*) and would like to receive information please contact the KCLA Office: alumoff@kcl.ac.uk or telephone 020 7848 3053.